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MONDAY MAR 25TH 12PM 

Sierra Nevada Phillips Award 
FOR WOMEN IN WATER RESOURCE SCIENCES 

JOIN US as the California Department of Water Resources honors 

Dr. Jan Thompson as the recipient of the 2nd annual Sierra Nevada 

Phillips Award for Women in Water Resource Sciences. The award 

ceremony will be held virtually. Please register to watch the event 

and receive a calendar reminder. 

REGISTER HERE 

https://ca-water-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0qfuGsqjIiHdT9kjWq-5Tq4TWu2cLVoy6I



